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28th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
End of Term Festivities 

 
As the end of term approaches, we are excited to share with you the arrangements for our festive 
celebrations taking place on Thursday 19th December and Friday 20th December. 
 
Thursday 19th December 

We will be hosting a special Christmas Lunch Day, with an extended lunch period so all year 
groups can dine together in the main hall. The cost of the festive meal is £4.50 and includes a 
traditional Christmas menu. If your child wishes to enjoy this meal, please ensure it is pre-booked 
by using this link - Christmas Lunch 2024 

 
For those who prefer not to participate in the festive lunch, whilst there will be no other hot food, 
alternative non-festive options will be available from the canteen as usual, and these do not 
require pre-booking. 
 
Friday 20th December (Last Day of Term) 
We have planned a special schedule to end the term on a high note: 
 

 Lesson 1: Normal lesson, following the usual timetable. 
 

 Lesson 2: Time spent in form groups participating in a fun quiz and attending a celebration 
assembly with their Head of Year. 

 

 Lesson 3: Form group parties, featuring festive activities, followed by KS3 and KS4 
assemblies. The assemblies will include a Christmas message and a singalong for those who 
wish to participate. 

 
On Friday 20th December, students may wear a festive jumper with their normal uniform. The 
festive jumper can replace the school jumper, but the rest of the usual school uniform must be 
worn. 
 
We are mindful that some members of our school community may not celebrate Christmas. If this 
applies to your family, please do not hesitate to reach out to us to discuss alternative 
arrangements or adjustments to ensure your child feels comfortable and included during these 
activities. 
 
Thank you for your support in helping us create a joyful and inclusive end to the term. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Claire Elliott 

Headteacher:  Claire Elliott  BA(Hons) PGCE 
Deputy Headteacher:  George Anstee-Parry, M.Ed, NPQH 

 

mailto:office@holbrookacademy.org
https://forms.gle/VRHwL7mYmpMos6oC7

